

Do you have doubts about whether Reconfiguration can happen next year?
Do you agree that the original plan has been compromised by subsequent decisions and by hasty implementation?

My Proposal:

Delay Implementation for One Year.

Time will allow improvement.

ADDRESS THE BOARD DEC. 7

This is the last chance to be heard on this issue. On December 10 the board and administration are going on a full-day "retreat" to debate reconfiguration. The new Superintendent is still learning and still open-minded. The time has never been more ripe.

I think that the strongest argument is one that addresses the big picture. The following is my version of it. I expect parents to come and hit parts or most of this. In addition to this general argument, I expect some parents of the Gilbert and Sullivan program to come to plead for its preservation. To address the board, be at 2134 Martin Luther King by 7:15 to submit a green speaker card. (Parking can take time.) Public comment begins at 7:30.